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Board of Firewards Meeting

July 2, 2015
 

Firewards Present:  David A.Bowles, Harry Remick, Dana Littlefield, John Hartley, 
Shawn Bross.

Members Present: Chief Rich Colcord, Asst. Chief Jim Bowles, Capt. Diane Bowles, FF 
Marsha Colcord.

Public Present: None

Meeting Opened at 19:32 by Chair D. A. Bowles. 

Minutes: J. Hartley made a motion to accept the minutes, as amended from June 6, 2015.  
H. Remick seconded.  All in favor. 

Old Business:  
The committee for the new truck convened on June 18, 2015 and will be meeting again 
on July 15, 2015 at 19:00.  Discussion ensued regarding Class A vs. Class B foam.

South Tamworth Station roof will be started in the Fall.

New Business:
D. Littlefield discussed upcoming trainings.  July training will be litter hoist/high-low 
angle rope rescue at Great Hill Fire Tower.  For the August training the SCBA trailer from 
the NHFA has been requested.  D. Littlefield will follow up with NHFA to ensure 
availability.

J. Hartley inquired about status on wiring on 6F2.  Chief Colcord has worked on it but is 
still having some issues.

Capt. D. Bowles mentioned that Frank Evans is interested in purchasing the 1941 Fire 
Engine in order to fix it up.  Discussion ensued. No action.

Non-Public: None

Adjournment: Motion for adjournment at 20:12 made by S. Bross. Seconded by 
J. Hartley. All in favor.

Submitted Respectfully by Dana Littlefield
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